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February 15, 2023 
 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
Salem, Oregon 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 

I am writing at this time to strongly endorse my support for Senate Bill 754. This bill is 
necessary for us to continue our successful operations of Wallowa County’s number one tourist 
attraction, Wallowa Lake Tramway. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Lockhart - President 
Wallowa Lake Tramway, Inc. 
 
CC: Senator Bill Hansell 
 


